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DCPSC Commissioner Willie L. Phillips Appears TONIGHT on  
WHUR 96.3 FM’s “The Daily Drum” 

 
 
WHO/WHAT:        Commissioner Willie L. Phillips will be interviewed this evening at 7:00 p.m. on WHUR 96.3 FM’s “The Daily  

      Drum” discussing the Winter Ready DC campaign and how to weatherize your home to save energy and money 
      on utility bills.  
 

WHEN:                   Live on WHUR 96.3 FM at 7:00 p.m. through 7:30 p.m.; The conversation continues on HUR Voices (Channel  
     141) on Sirius XM Satellite Radio 7:30 p.m. through 8:00 p.m. 

 
WHERE:                WHUR 96.3 FM; Also live-streaming at http://www.whur.com/ 
 

 
SOCIAL MEDIA: 
Twitter: @DC_PSC  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/DCPSC/  
Website: www.dcpsc.org  
Hashtag: #WinterReadyDC  
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